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SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF THE MARCH 27, 2017 BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES BOARD 

MEETING 
 
ISSUE:  
 
The issue for Board of Public Utilities consideration is cancelling of the regular Board meeting on March 
27 to accommodate a special event.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Board of Public Utilities approve the cancellation of the regular Board meeting on March 27, 
2017. 

    

BACKGROUND: 
 
Staff recommends cancelling the Board’s regular meeting scheduled for Monday March 27, to eliminate a 
conflict with the previously scheduled Boards and Commissions Reception hosted by the Mayor and 
Riverside City Council which honors the members of the City’s Boards and Commissions.   
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact associate with the change in meeting dates. 
 
Prepared by: Kevin S. Milligan, Utilities Deputy General Manager 
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